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ILLINOIS SUPREME COURT TO HOST LAW SCHOOL FOR 
LEGISLATORS AT SUPREME COURT BUILDING 

 
WHO: Illinois Supreme Court Justices and other members of the Illinois Judicial Branch will 
speak to the leadership and new members of the Illinois House of Representatives and Senate. 
 
WHAT: Law School for Legislators is intended to familiarize the legislative branch with court 
operations and foster dialogue of communication, cooperation, and coordination between the 
legislative and judicial branches. 
 
WHEN: Tuesday, March 21, 2023, from 5-6 p.m. 
 
WHERE: Illinois Supreme Court Building at 200 E. Capitol Avenue Springfield, IL 62701. 
 
You must present a photo ID to attend. A livestream viewing will be available via Zoom here. 
 
(IF ATTENDING OR FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: James Brunner, Public 
Information Officer of the Illinois Supreme Court at 217.208.3354 or 
jbrunner@illinoiscourts.gov.) 
 

https://livestream.com/blueroomstream/events/10795611
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